



Northwood Road Thornton Heath Surrey CR7 8HX

Telephone: 020 8653 4240 Fax: 020 8768 0295

Email: office@davidlivingstone.croydon.sch.uk Website: www.davidlivingstone.croydon.sch.uk

> Executive Headteacher: Tim Mills Headteacher: Ryan Ardé

> > 17th January 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Reception - Vauxhall Farm

We are delighted to inform you that Reception will be visiting Vauxhall Farm on **Thursday 28th February 2019**.

This trip will be a total cost of £10.00 per child; payments are to be made via your ParentMail account by **Thursday 7**th **February 2019.**

The children will be travelling by coach and need to wear full school uniform.

We will be leaving David Livingstone Academy at approximately **9.15am** and the estimated time of return to school is **1pm**, the children will be having lunch once we return to the Academy.

KS1 children are entitled to free school meals, therefore can be provided with a free school packed lunch. Please confirm below whether you would like your child to receive a free packed lunch, or whether you will be providing your own, which should contain healthy items of food and no fizzy drinks.

Please return the Consent Form by **Friday 7**th **February 2019** to indicate whether your child is able to attend the trip.

Feel free to contact me if you have any concerns.
Kind regards,
Miss Bonsu Reception Class Teacher
Reception – Vauxhall Farm

I give permission for my child______ to attend the trip to Vauxhall Farm on Thursday 28th February 2019.

Your child qualifies for a free school meal, please tick the box should you wish for your child to receive a free Academy packed lunch. \Box